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Extraordinary Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
Thursday, 2nd August, 2007 
 
Place:      Council Chamber, Civic Offices, High Street, Epping 
 
Time:      7.30 pm 
 
Democratic Services   Simon Hill, Senior Democratic Services Officer 
Officer:    email: shill@eppingforestdc.gov.uk Tel: 01992 564249 
 
Members: 
Councillors R Morgan (Chairman), K Angold-Stephens (Vice-Chairman), D Bateman, 
R Church, M Colling, R D'Souza, Mrs A Haigh, Mrs H Harding, J Hart, D Kelly, G Mohindra 
and Mrs P Richardson 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS MEETING IS OPEN TO ALL MEMBERS TO ATTEND 

 
Webcasting Notice 

 
Please note: this meeting may be filmed for live or subsequent broadcast via the 
Council's internet site - at the start of the meeting the Chairman will confirm if all or 
part of the meeting is being filmed. 
 
You should be aware that the Council is a Data Controller under the Data Protection 
Act. Data collected during this webcast will be retained in accordance with the 
Council’s published policy and copies made available to those that request it. 
 
Therefore by entering the Chamber and using the lower public seating area, you are 
consenting to being filmed and to the possible use of those images and sound 
recordings for web casting and/or training purposes. If members of the public do not 
wish to have their image captured they should sit in the upper council chamber public 
gallery area. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this, please contact the Democratic Services Officer 
on xxxxxxxxxxxxxx. 
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1. WEBCASTING INTRODUCTION 
 

1.  This meeting is to be webcast. Members are reminded of the need to activate 
their microphones before speaking. 

 
2.  The Chairman will read the following announcement: 

“I would like to remind everyone present that this meeting will be broadcast live to 
the Internet and will be capable of repeated viewing and copies of the recording 
could be made available for those that request it.  
  
If you are seated in the lower public seating area it is likely that the recording 
cameras will capture your image and this will result in the possibility that your 
image will become part of the broadcast.  
 
This may infringe your human and data protection rights and if you wish to avoid 
this you should move to the upper public gallery” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


